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Bikes 

 
Please note that 

children should not be 
coming to school on 

bikes – YET! We are in 
discussions with the 

school council about this 
and a letter will follow 
once a decision has 

been made. 
 

 
Comic Relief 

 

Following our fundraising for 
Comic Relief on Friday 24th 

March, I can confirm we raised 
£691.50! Many thanks for your 

generosity for such a great 
cause! 

 

 
Attendance 

 
Our attendance figure has 

increased slightly to 94.58%. 
This is an improvement from 
the last newsletter, however 

the national average is 
96.3% and we must be at, or 
above this by the end of the 
academic year. Thank you to 
everyone who continues to 
make the effort to attend 

school every day and those 
that are on time! Please 
remember, medication 

including Calpol can be given 
in school and all absences 

must be reported by 8.30am 
each day and medical 

appointments must be taken 
outside of school time where 
possible. If you do have any 
issues you can speak to Mrs 

Mullarkey or Mrs Khan. 
 

 
Non-Uniform Day 

 
On Friday 7th April, we will 
have a free non-uniform 

day for the last day of term. 
 

 
 

Parent Courses 
 
Monday – Sewing/Soft 

furnishing class 
(advance learners) 9.30 
– 11.30 and healthy 

cooking 12 – 2 
 

Tuesday – Coffee 
Morning (All welcome) 9 

– 10 
 

Thursday – Accredited 
IT Course 1 – 3 

 
Friday – ESOL 

Language Course 9 – 
11 

 
Drop in sessions with 

the school nurse – 
Monday 1st May 8.30 – 

10.30 
 

Phonics workshop for 
Year 1 Parents every 

Thursday from 4th May 
to 29th June 9 – 9.30 

 
Maths Workshop for 
Year 2 Parents on 

Tuesday 16th May 9 – 
11. 

 
Staffing 

 
Mrs Rashid (Year 4 
Teacher) and Miss 

Adamson (Year 2 Teacher) 
will sadly be leaving us at 
the end of this half term 

and moving to other 
schools in Bradford to 

teach. They will be sadly 
missed at Peel Park and I 
wish them both the best in 

their new schools. 
 

Mrs Crowther (Assistant 
Headteacher) is also sadly 
leaving us at the end of this 

half term for retirement. 
She will be missed by all 

and I would like to wish her 
a happy retirement. 

 
I would like to welcome our 

new staff members, Mrs 
Noble (New Assistant 

Headteacher), Miss Wan 
(Year 2 Teacher) and Mr 

Harrison (Year 4 Teacher) 
who will be joining us after 

the Easter holiday. 

 
Year 6 Holidays 

 

Our Year 6 children will come 
back to school on Tuesday 
18th April 2017 at the usual 

time after the Easter holidays 
and will be in school for the 
rest of that week for SATS 

revision. Our Year 6 children 
will then take the extra 4 days 
holiday after the Spring Bank 
holiday. This means we will 

close for Spring Bank at 3pm 
on Friday 26th May for the 

whole school and Year 6 only 
will return on Tuesday 13th 

June at the normal times. The 
rest of the school will return on 

Wednesday 7th June at the 
normal time. 

 

 
End of Term 

 
School will close at 13:15 on 
Friday 7th April 2017 for the 
end of term holiday and will 

re-open on Monday 24th 
April 2017 at the normal 

times. 
 

Wishing all our families a 
happy time together during 

the Easter holiday. 

 
Family Photos 

 

We are celebrating families at 
Peel Park and we would love 
to display pictures of some of 
our families around school. 

 
If you have any spare family 
photos that you would like to 
donate please send them into 

school with your child. We 
ideally need photos that are 6 

x 4 inches or 4 x 4 inches. 


